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Our dear Friends!
 
With much joy, we have celebrated Jesus’ birthday. I hope you and your family
had a joyous one.
 
I want to give you an update about our Water Well Project. We are close to
reaching our goal.  Thus far, we have been blessed to receive approximately
$38,000.  We invite anyone who has not had a chance to contribute, to consider
doing so. But most importantly we ask you to send their prayer petitions.  
 
Many of you have sent in contributions and we are very thankful and have placed
your petitions on our altar in preparation for the Novena of Masses January 1-9,
2023.  
 
However, if you have not been able to send a contribution, we invite you to send
your prayer petitions now so they can be included in our Novena of Masses.
 You can always send a contribution in January or February.  It is much more
important for us that everyone have the opportunity to receive the benefits of our
Prayer Novena for the coming year.
 
During this season, may our Lord’s birth bring you continued joy and peace and
may the New Year bring much blessings.  Don’t be strangers!
 
Prayerfully with love+,
Sister Nancy Boushey, OSB
Sister Nancy Boushey, O.S.B
Prioress


